
Christmas Fun Day—Monday 16th  

December 

All classes offer an activity or goods to buy. These 

will Include things like Hook a Duck, Nail Painting, 

Pin the Nose on the Reindeer etc. There will be a 

cinema with cartoons on the stage which will be 

free. There will also be  activity sheets and colour-

ing free of charge. The parent council normally 

provide a bag of sweets.  Children should bring 

between £2 or £3 pounds to be able to take part 

in all of the activities on offer. This is one of our 

most popular events of the year—not to be 

missed.  

Christmas Parties  

P5– 7 will have their party on Monday the 16th Dec in the 

afternoon. Children can wear party clothes  all day, change 

at lunch time or go home at lunch time to get changed. 

Please remember however that the children will be out-

side weather permitting at break and lunch and should be 

suitably dressed.  

P1—4 will have their party on Wednesday the 18th in the 

afternoon. Children from P1-3 will be singing at the town 

centre in the morning so again appropriate clothing 

should be worn as they are walking. Children can change 

at lunch time or go home to get changed if party clothes 

are not suitable for the morning.  

Carol Singing 
Tuesday 17th P4-6 Carol singing outside Argos on in the 

afternoon .  

P7—Carol Singing at Campsie Gardens Care Centre in 

the morning 

Weds 18th Nursery, P1-3 Carol Singing at Tesco in the 

morning.  P4-6 in the afternoon. 

P7—Carol Singing outside Argos in the afternoon  

Christmas Awards 

Our awards for this term will be on Friday the 13th           

December at 11.15am. Letters will be sent to those chil-

dren receiving awards.  

Christmas Shows  

Our dress rehearsal is on the afternoon of Monday the 

9th December and our shows will be on the afternoon 

and evening of the 10th. Tickets are available from 

Mon 25th Nov. Please make sure any clothing required 

for the shows is handed in on time. We ask that all 

children come along in the evening. Children should 

arrive at 6.30pm and have to stay until the show finish-

es around 8.30-9pm. Children should bring a small 

snack and drink as they will be supervised in class 

when not on the stage.  

Please let us know if you’re child is not able to attend 

Festival of Light 

Some of our P7 pupils will be singing at St Mungo’s 

Church on Sunday the 8th December at 7pm. Pupils 

who are taking part should be there for 6.40pm. Please 

feel free to join us in what I am sure will be a beautiful 

service.   


